
Craver, Patti

From: Cooper, Paula
Sent: Monday, May 21, 2012 1:43 PM
To: Susco, Jeremy
Cc: Wrona, David; Logan, Dennis
Subject: RE: Paula, any luck with getting the NPDES data from Columbia? (EOM)

Mohan got back to me last Wednesday letting me know he hadn't received the water quality info yet but that he's no
longer the DORL PM (He transferred out).

Lynnea Wilkins is acting in the interim and I forwarded her the request. She was however out last week and was due
back today. I haven't heard anything from her yet.

Paula E. Cooper
Project Manager
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
11555 Rockville Pike
Rockville, MD 20852-2738
Email: paula.cooper(nrc.gov
Phone: (301) 415-2323
Fax: (301) 415-2002

From: Susco, Jeremy
Sent: Monday, May 21, 2012 1:37 PM
To: Cooper, Paula
Cc: Wrona, David; Logan, Dennis
Subject: Paula, any luck with getting the NPDES data from Columbia? (EOM)

Jeremy Susco
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
(301) 415-2927
jeremy.susco(nrc.pov
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